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SAN FRANCISCO BAY AREA RAPID TRANSIT DISTRICT

MEMORANDUM

TO: Board of Directors DATE: January 17, 2025
FROM: General Manager

SUBJECT:  State Legislative Update

At the Board of Directors meeting on January 23, 2025, staff will provide a state legislative update
including efforts to enable a regional transportation revenue measure.

BART’s state legislative advocates from California Strategies will also be present and introduced.

The state legislative update is for information only and a staff presentation will be added to the
Board agenda packet prior to the Board meeting.

If you have any questions, please contact Rodd Lee, Assistant General Manager of External Affairs,
at (510) 464-6235.
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